From: Wyatt, Robert

Sent: Thursday, April 04, 2013 8:47 AM

To: 'doug.pope@popeenergy.com'

Subject: FW: Gas Aggregator registration - renewal application

Doug,

Here is the email request for additional information that | had previously sent to you. This is minor issue that | expect
should be easy for you to correct. Feel free to contact me directly (see contact information below) if you have any
guestions.

Thank you,
Bob Wyatt

From: Wyatt, Robert

Sent: Wednesday, March 06, 2013 10:28 AM

To: 'doug.pope@popeenergy.com’

Subject: Gas Aggregator registration - renewal application

Hello Doug,

In the cover letter of your application you state that Pope Energy is a division of Pope Industries, Inc., and that Pope
Energy is the name that you prefer to be identified as the operating entity. The secretary of state certificate that you
attached does not identify Pope Energy as a registered trade name for Pope Industries, Inc. The certificate you attached
to the 2011 registration application correctly associated Pope Energy with Pope Industries, Inc. As you provided in the
2011 application, | will need you to provide the certificate of registered trade name for Pope Industries, Inc. doing
business under the trade name Pope Energy. If you are able to submit this information to the Commission in a timely
manner, say by March 15, 2013, | will proceed with the review of the application without sending you a letter of
deficiency. This supplemental information, plus any other related correspondence that you file with the commission
should reference the gas aggregator registration docket number DM 13-069. You may contact me directly if you have
and questions.

Sincerely,
Bob Wyatt

Kobert J ﬁ/’a#

Utility Analyst IV

Gas & Water Division

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St. - Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301

Tel. No. 603-271-2434

Email: robert.wyatt@puc.nh.gov




